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June 11, 1984
ANPP-29718-TDS/TRB

- U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. T. N. Bishop, Director
Division of Resident
Reactor Projects and Engineering Programs

'

Subject: Request for Information
File: 84-019-026; D.4.33.2

Reference: NRC letter to Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr. dated May 22, 1984

This letter refers to the information requested by the referenced letter
concerning Arizona Public Service plans to communicate commitments made,
to the NRC, to APS organizational units. Our response is enclosed in
Attachment A.

:

Very truly yours,

bb
I

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director

EEVB/TRB:dh

Attachment

ec: See Page Two
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- Mr. 'f. W. Bishop

ANPP-29718 ,

Pager-rwo

_ cc: Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

_

T. G. Woods, Jr.
D. B. Karner
W. E. Ide
D. B. Easnacht
A. C. Rogers
L. A. Souza

s

D. E. Fowler
T. D. Shriver
C. N. Russo
J. Vorees
J. R. Bynum
J. M. Allen
J. A. Brand
A. C. Gehr
W. J. Stubblefield
W. G. Bingham
R. L. Patterson
R. W. Welcher

,

H. D. Foster
D. R. Hawkinson
L. E. Vorderbrueggen
G. A. Fiorelli
S. R. Frost ,

J. Sel*
D. Canady

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, GA 30339
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ATTACHMENT A

I

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
_

"...In reviewing the actions described in your January 31, 1984
communication to the NRC, it did not appear that the commitments made by
APS had been communicated to the responsible APS organization units in a
timely manner. This resulted in some instances in the need to revise
completion schedules due to a delayed awareness of completion dates by
some organization units. .."

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

The recent reorganization of the APS Nuclear Organization provides a
consistent and uniform manner for ensuring prompt and accurate
notification, evaluation and correction of identified deficiencies.
Specifically, the Licensing Department has been established as the single
point of contact between APS and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. The
Licensing Department is responsible to receive all NRC correspondence,
including inspection reports, assign action to the responsible,

organization within PVNGS, disseminate the appropriate information,
coordinate and approve the response and track the resulting action item
to ensure proper resolution in a timely manner.

The Corporate Quality Assurance Department will be delegated the
responsibility to act as the contact between APS and the NRC during NRC
Inspections. Corporate Quality Assurance will provide the interface for
entrance and exit meetings, and escorts as required to ensure NRC
Inspectors discuss technical matters with the appropriate personnel.
This action shall be completed by July 15, 1984.
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